
We also desire to‘ announce that we
have moved our Executive Offices from
No. ii Broadway, New York, to the
Transit Building, No. 7 East 42c! Street,

I New York. .We are occupying the
I entire 9th and 10th floors of this build­

ing, and will be pleased to show visitors
the different styles of “ Locomobiles.*’
One of our Storage Stations is conveni­
ently located at No. 56 West 43d Street,

■ where “Locomobiles” are always
ready for demonstration on the road.

SOME OF THE IMPROVEMENTS
NOW BEING ATTACHED TO

“LOCOMOBILES.”

Gasolene Shut off Valve from the Seat
Address your inquiry to

The “locomobile’* Company
OF AMERICA

No. 7 East 42d St., New York

Enlarged Water Tarjk.


